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" Review of Feedback Report on curriculum.

Mrs. D. Jeni Jebaseeli presented the Feedback Report obtained from 1)
Students
2) Teachers 3) Employers 4) Alumni on the curriculum of B.Sc. Computer
Science in the academic year 2022-23.
The members of BoS reviewed the Feedback Report received from the
stake holders and proposed the following actions to be taken in the
curriculum.
a) It is decided that to ask the students to carry out mte.rnshlps during the
summer vacation time.
b) The slow learners and advanced learners have to b,e,-rder)‘t,lf' ed and dlf’feren‘t
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